RE: No PUC Meeting for April 30, 2020 


Dear Commissioners:

I hope that you are all safe and well.

Chairman Johnson has determined that, since there are no critical or emergency matters currently pending before the PUC, the regularly scheduled meeting for April 30, 2020, will be cancelled.  However, there will be a meeting scheduled for May 28, 2020, to address LEAC and other matters.  

The May meeting will likely be held at the GPA Conference Room. You will subsequently receive notice of that meeting next month.

Please let me know if you have any questions in this regard.

Sincerely,

Fred Horecky
Chief Administrative Law Judge
Guam Public Utilities Commission
c/o Law Office of Frederick J. Horecky
643 Chalan San Antonio, Ste. 102B
Tamuning, Guam  96913
(w)646-8274/5
(f) 646-8403
horeckylaw@teleguam.net 

